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I am not not making any excuses but I am trying to explain what I was feeling on the day.  I am very sorry and I
hope that I do not behave like this in the future.
 
Please accept my apologies.
 
Yours sincerely
 
(Name)
 
These letters are merely suggestions and Tyrone can phrase the letter however he wants.
 
The email addresses are as follows:
 
Catherine Chaplin - Catherine.Chaplin@london.probation.gsi.gov.uk
 
PC Saran Alexandra - Alexandra.h.saran@met.police.uk or Alexandra.Saran@met.pnn.police.uk
 
Should you have any further queries re this matter or issues / difficulties in sending the emails then please email
me back and I will do my best to assist.
 
Regards
 
Josephine

 
On Thu, Aug 8, 2013 at 10:50 AM, Lorraine Cordell <lorraine32@blueyonder.co.uk> wrote:

Hi jose

 

Here are the letters I done they are not long.

 

lorraine

 

From: JOSEPHINE WARD [mailto:josephinewardsolicitor@gmail.com] 
Sent: 07 August 2013 21:13
To: Lorraine Cordell
Subject: RE: Tyrone Benjamin

 

Dear Lorraine

Re: Tyrone Benjamin's case

Lorraine the letters are due by 12th August 2013 on my reading of the court note.  I do not believe that Tyrone
will receive a custodial sentence for this.  If you can ask Tyrone to be at your address for 1pm tomorrow I will
attend and help with any amendments before they are emailed.
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